
CITY OF ABERDEEN 
Council Work Session 

May 22, 2017 
 

Council Present: Mayor Patrick McGrady 
 Councilman Goodin 
 Councilman Lindecamp  
 Councilman Melvin Taylor  
 
Absent: Councilwoman Landbeck 
 
Also Present: Randy Robertson, City Manager 
 Kyle Torster, Director of Public Works 
 Henry Trabert, Chief of Police 
 Parley Hess, City Engineer 
 Fred Monath, Maintenance Superintendent  
 Josh Quesenbery, Assistant Superintendent of Maintenance 
 Taylor Whichard, City Engineer 
 Shawn Donald, Recording Secretary 
 
Guests: Jared Noe, Suited Four, Inc. 
 Ruth Ann Young, Former Councilwoman 
 
The Work Session began 5:30 p.m. in the second floor administrative conference room.  

• Mr. Noe updated the Council on the purchase and use of 102 North Rogers Street.   
• Mr. Hess reported his meetings with local business owners concerning the Middleton Road 

development.  
• Mr. Torster explained potential changes to the trash recycling program, solid waste pickup 

program.  
 

Being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:52 p.m. 

 


